
 

Comment on objections 3 

Michael Kroger 
2 pages 

 
 
 





2

representatives. This confusion could result in decreased voter engagement and participation, 
undermining the democratic process and the very principle of fair representation. 

Lastly, the impact on local projects and initiatives cannot be overlooked. Ongoing efforts that are vital to 
the community may lose momentum or be deprioritized under new representatives unfamiliar with the 
specific needs and priorities of Higgins residents. This could have long-term repercussions on the progress 
and development of our local area. 

Given these substantial concerns, I urge the Australian Electoral Commission to reconsider the decision to 
abolish the seat of Higgins. Maintaining the current electoral structure is not only crucial for preserving the 
unique identity and influence of Higgins residents but also for ensuring that our community continues to 
receive the representation and advocacy it deserves. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the AEC will take these points into serious 
consideration and act in the best interests of the Higgins community. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Kroger 
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